Town of Newington, NH
Board of Selectmen Meeting Minutes
Friday, March 16, 2018
Portsmouth City Attorney’s Office

Present: Chair Ted Connors, Selectman Mike Marconi, Robert Sullivan,
Portsmouth City Attorney, Peter Britz, Portsmouth Environmental Planner and
Martha Roy, Town Administrator.

The meeting to order at 9:00am.

The Board met with the Portsmouth staff to discuss the Coakley Landfill. No
decisions were made.

Adjournment: M. Marconi moved to adjourn at 9:50am. T. Connors seconded
the motion with all in favor.

Respectfully submitted,
Martha Roy
Town Administrator



